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The Sandy Hook Foundation, the Official Nonprofit Partner of the National Park Service at Gateway
National Recreation Area, Sandy Hook Unit, welcomes Scott Rosenblum and Christine Harrington to its
Board of Trustees, effective October, 2023. As members of the board, Scott and Christine will be
responsible for advancing resources and efforts of the Foundation, and supporting its mission to
enhance the visitor experience at Sandy Hook.

“The Sandy Hook Foundation proudly welcomes Scott and Christine to our board. Their combined
professional experiences, love of the outdoors, and passion for our national park will strengthen our role
within the community and enhance our partnership with the National Park Service,” says Pete Izzo,
President of The Sandy Hook Foundation, “We are delighted to have them join us.”

Sandy Hook provides a vast menu of resources for all park visitors, including the historical fabric that is
Fort Hancock, the Sandy Hook Proving Ground, and the NIKE Missile Radar sites. Outdoor enthusiasts
visiting the park enjoy sports and recreation; naturalists are eager to discover the abundant flora and
fauna; and all those who love the miles of ocean and bayside beaches enjoy the waves of the Atlantic
and soft currents of the bay. The Foundation plays an important role by supporting programs and
projects that make visitors’ experiences better.

Scott is an avid runner, lifelong surfer and resident of New Jersey. He and his wife were both born and
raised in Princeton, NJ where he attended the Hun School. He then graduated from Roanoke College in
Virginia, for whom he serves as co-chair of the NYC alumni committee. Scott has lived on the Jersey
Shore since 2011 and currently resides in Fair Haven with his wife, Moriah, and their 3 young sons. He
runs a high net worth private wealth management team at Merrill Lynch based in Lower Manhattan.
Scott prioritizes the strength of each personal client relationship by gaining a deeper understanding of
what a family or organization hopes to accomplish across both their financial and personal lifelong
goals. Whether catching the break at The Cove with his boys or enjoying the solitude of running the
wooded beachside trails, Sandy Hook is his most treasured escape from the fast-paced life that comes
with living in New Jersey and working in New York City. Scott feels truly lucky to help share and shape
the future of this incredible backyard for local residents and visitors to the park. 



Christine was raised in Lincroft, NJ and has many fond memories from her childhood of Sandy Hook and
neighboring beaches. She is currently employed by Blackstone, a NY based alternative investment firm,
as a Managing Director of the private credit investment team. Christine graduated from Fairfield
University. Christine made the move from NYC to Rumson in 2020, where she currently resides with her
husband and three young sons. As a mother, it's truly been a gift to be able to explore this beautiful
national park - right in our community. Christine is committed to making Sandy Hook the best
destination it can be.

The Sandy Hook Foundation welcomes Scott and Christine as we continue our work to preserve and
protect Sandy Hook’s natural and cultural resources.

For more information about The Sandy Hook Foundation, please visit
https://www.sandyhooknj.org, email info@sandyhooknj.org, or call 732-291-7733.
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